The Director,
Inland Fisheries Ireland,
Teac Breac,
Earl's Island,
Galway.



14 July 2016

Re: Public Consultation - Clare River System.

A Dhuine Uasail,

- At the recent monthly Meeting of Lough Corrib Trout Angling Federation in Headford on 13 July 2016 the publication of your Public Consultation Notice relating to the proposal to introduce two bye laws on the Clare River system was brought to the attention of the Meeting by Delegates from Cairde an Chlair.
- 2. The Federation is fully aware of the great contribution of this system to the trout stocks in Lough Corrib and supports any efforts which would protect and enhance the trout population on the system. Indeed, Lough Corrib Trout Angling Federation has afforded financial support to Cairde an Chlair in river enhancements in the most recent past and has allocated further monies for 2016 for the on-going programme initiated and organised by that body in conjunction with IFI.
- 3. We understand that Cairde an Chlair is fully behind the introduction of the two proposed bye laws and Lough Corrib Trout Angling would like to support them. These proposals can only be beneficial to angling in Lough Corrib

Yours sincerely,

Billy Kavanagh)

Chairman, Lough Corrib Trout Angling Club.

Billy Kavanagh (Chairman) Michael Ryan (Secretary) Brendan Ferguson (Treasurer) (2016)